West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



18th June 2024

## Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you about our Open Afternoon for the summer term for your child in year 6. This event will replace the traditional Parents' Evening, allowing you to receive your child's report and SATs results, view their work, and have a chat with the class teacher and other members of staff working with your child.

## Open Afternoon Details:

Date: Wednesday, 10th July

Time: 1:30 PM - 4:15 PM

• Appointments will be sent out as usual. After visiting your child's class, you are welcome to take them home.

We believe this format will give you a thorough understanding of your child's academic and personal growth, with all staff available to provide the information you need.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you on the 10<sup>th</sup> of July. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Kabil Headteacher

















West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



18th June 2024

## Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you about our Open Afternoon for the summer term for your child in year 6. This event will replace the traditional Parents' Evening, allowing you to receive your child's report and SATs results, view their work, and have a chat with the class teacher and other members of staff working with your child.

## Open Afternoon Details:

Date: Wednesday, 10th July

Time: 1:30 PM - 4:15 PM

• Appointments will be sent out as usual. After visiting your child's class, you are welcome to take them home.

We believe this format will give you a thorough understanding of your child's academic and personal growth, with all staff available to provide the information you need.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you on the 10<sup>th</sup> of July. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Kabil Headteacher















